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Cahill Sponsors Fiver Children's Foundation 2022 
Annual Benefit

Date:  05/16/22

Cahill is proud to have sponsored the Fiver Children's Foundation’s annual benefit on Monday, May 16, 2022. The 
event, held virtually this year, honored the contributions of Fiver’s sponsors and the continued work to serve the 
needs of New York’s youth from underserved communities through a number of Fiver’s programs to cultivate growth 
and development.

The Fiver Children's Foundation is a comprehensive youth development organization that makes a 10-year 
commitment to children from underserved communities throughout New York City and central New York. Through 
one-on-one support, group-based programs and residential summer camp, Fiver helps young people to succeed in 
school, careers and life.

To learn more, please click here.
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